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Newsletter – March 21, 2025 

Discount Cards 
Our goal is for every student to sell at least 10 cards. Thank you to all the student that have been 
selling cards. Don’t forget to turn in your money as soon as possible and pick up more cards. 

At ECS, we strive to keep tuition costs as low as possible for families.  To do this, we rely heavily on 
fundraiser money to improve our facilities, provide extra services, and supplement our annual 
budget.  With the money earned this year we will refinish the gym floor. We encourage every family 
to get involved with our fundraiser efforts.  We are grateful for the families that go above and 
beyond every fundraiser.  With your help, our school is able to accomplish so much more for the 
student body!  

Spring Break 
School will be closed for Spring Break from Monday, March 31 – April 4. 
 

Student Council News 
The Student Council is hosting the 2025 High School Banquet for all students in 9th-12th grade and 
the school staff.  The theme is “Clue”, and the attire is formal.  It will be held at The Counting House 
10 West Main Street Waynesboro, PA on April 11th, from 6:00pm-8:30pm.  The cost is $5 per student.  
All girls must have their dresses checked in the office by Monday, April 7.  Dates are allowed for 

11th and 12th grade but must be approved by Mr. Messer. 
 
Fine Arts Showcase 
As a reminder, students should be working on their Fine Arts selections.  If you have any questions 
or concerns about the Fine Arts Showcase, please contact the office. Fine Arts will be held Thursday, 
April 24th at 6:30PM. 
 
Volleyball Camp 
A flyer was sent home today with information about the 2025 Pacesetter Volleyball Camp.  It is for 
girls in 4th grade and up. 

 
 
 
UPCOMING  EVENTS 
March 31st-April 4th - Spring Break 
April 1st – Tuition Due 
April 11th – Noon Dismissal 
April 18th – Noon Dismissal 
April 24th – Fine Arts 6:30pm 


